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Comments: I cannot go to the Medicine Bow National Forest nearby Laramie without seeing the wetlands

trampled and waterways polluted by cattle. Please do NOT revert to 1960s livestock permitting in national forests

as this will just further adversely affect the environment. People recreating in the forests right now cannot get

away from the impacts of livestock. Please do not deteriorate our environment even more.


